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Ephesians 6:10-14, “Finally, 
be strong in the Lord and in 
his mighty power. 11 Put on 
the full armor of God, so 
that you can take your stand 
against the devil’s schemes. 
12 For our struggle is not 
against flesh and blood, but 
against the rulers, against 
the authorities, against the 
powers of this dark world 
and against the spiritual 
forces of evil in the heavenly 
realms. 13 Therefore put on 
the full armor of God, so 
that when the day of evil 
comes, you may be able to 
stand your ground, and 
after you have done 
everything, to stand. 14 
Stand firm then....” 

A message series by 
Pastor Lance Bane

Impartation 
- A key to “Standing”

The Leg of Character

 1. Pastor Lance referenced John 14:30.  What is the result of Jesus’ 

character?  

 2. Pastor Lance also referenced Colossians 4:12.  Why is Epaphras 

praying for the Colossians?  Why do you think Jesus is praying 

for you?  How does the reality of Christ praying for you, shape 

your heart? 

The Leg of Power

 1. Does the power of God flow through your life?  If so, what is it’s 

impact? 

 2. Jesus said you would have authority and power to do signs and 

wonders?  How does this reality build your confidence when 

praying for others? 

Impartation 

 1.  There are many Old Testament and New Testament Bible 

passages that reveal the power of laying on of hands and the 

transference of anointing or impartation?  Recall a time when 

you received an impartation and how did it affect your life? 

 2. What is God asking you to do to stir up the gifts of God that are 

within you?  

 3.  When you are faithful to walk in the impartation given to you, 

how would your life look different? 

    4.  List a time when God imparted to you and a time when a  

 person imparted to you.
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Next Steps: 

 1. Pastor Lance listed 6 Keys to Receiving an impartation.  Which was the most helpful 

for you and why? 

 2. Why do you believe that impartation is important? 

 3.  What impartation is God asking you to fan into flame and why? 

 4. Establish a SMART* Goal so you can purposefully agree with God’s involvement in 

your journey. 

*SMART Goals: 

a. Specific - Can you state specifically what you are doing? 

b. Measurable - How can we measure this goal so we will know when you have reached it?  

c. Attainable - Is it within your capabilities and does it depend on you? 

d. Relevant - Do you care enough about this goal to make it a priority? 

e. Time Specific - It has a deadline. 

A message series by Pastor Lance Bane


